
 

 

HIGH DESERT ESTATES

NEWSLETTER

We have four drop off sites here in our HOA for your water bill payments or any correspondence, and they are as follows: 
The office at 5980 SE Jerry Drive, black postal box on the home at 4830 SE Jerry Drive, the cistern at the top of the hill 

on McKenzie Place off of David Way, and at the black postal box on the home at 5060 SE Davis Loop. 

 
Join Our Facebook Group
Our PRIVATE 
Facebook 
group 
is growing! 
Limited to 
homeowners 
in High Desert 
Estates, with 
the purpose 
of better
communication 
between neighbors. JOIN US!
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Coming Events

UPCOMING BOARD MEETINGS

May 9        June 6

aturday, June 15th is our second annual community-wide garage sale! We 
will advertise in the local free paper The Roundup. If you want to add Friday 
or Sunday to your sale, that would be great. All you have to do to join the 

sale is put a sign out at the end of your driveway on sale day, set your stuff out at 
your place, and have your change ready for the customers that will come. All the 
proceeds from your sale are yours!  

• We are again having reports of loose dogs running around the HOA and this 
is especially dangerous for those of us who walk our own dog and are being 
approached by loose dogs. Please keep your dog under control on your own 
property, or on a leash when walking. There have been a few incidents in the past 
when loose dogs attack a walker’s dog, or the walker themselves. If someone gets 
hurt, you could be responsible for medical bills for the dog or walker. Nobody 
wants to get hurt or watch their dog get attacked.

• Please become a Facebook page follower of High Desert Estates. We like to post 
events and issues on our page. To sign up, go to Facebook, just click search, 
type in High Desert Estates HOA, click, and you will be directed to how to 
join. You will need to answer a few questions as we restrict this page only to 
people who live in our HOA.

• Just a reminder that putting extra insulation in the meter boxes in not needed 
and can be harmful to the meters. The plastic insulation packs will hold in 
moisture that can freeze, same for household fiberglass insulation. The barriers 
that we use are the best and easiest to work around for the meter readers. If you 
would like to put what you like in the backflow boxes, that is fine, that box does 
belong to the home owner.

• We want to thank those who attended the HDE annual meeting. These annual 
meetings of our HOA are important in many ways ... you get to meet your 
neighbors, hear about the growth of our HOA and what the next fiscal year 
expenses are estimated to be for operation, and what the current financial picture 
looks like. Note: This newsletter was written prior to the 2024 annual meeting.

Saturday, June 15th 

 
FOUND: a wedding band on the road in HDE. Call or email to 
identify and claim. hdehoa172@gmail.com or 541-236-7284


